City of New Bedford

IN COMMITTEE

April 27, 2023

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Public Safety & Neighborhoods, at a meeting held on Monday, April 10, 2023
considered a WRITTEN MOTION, Councillors Gomes, Markey and Abreu, requesting that the Committee
on Public Safety and Neighborhoods, meet with concerned parents lead by Lisa Tavares, the Pulaski School
Principal Melissa Rego, Members of the School Committee, Police Chief Joseph Cordeiro, DPI
Commissioner Jamie Ponte and a Representative from the Mayor’s Office to discuss a plan of action and a
resolution in addressing the school’s traffic problem on Braley Road; and further, discuss implementing a
second entrance to the school grounds off of Acushnet Avenue and the possibility of doing this with the
City’s Department of Public Infrastructure, this request is for the residents of the area, to ease the traffic
flow and more importantly, the safety of the children attending Pulaski School. (Ref’d 03/14/2019)

On motion by Councillor Pereira and seconded by Councillor Giesta, the Committee VOTED: To
recommend that the City Council take “NO FURTHER ACTION” on the WRITTEN MOTION,
Councillors Gomes, Markey and Abreu, requesting that the Committee on Public Safety and
Neighborhoods, meet with concerned parents lead by Lisa Tavares, the Pulaski School Principal Melissa
Rego, Members of the School Committee, Police Chief Joseph Cordeiro, DPI Commissioner Jamie Ponte
and a Representative from the Mayor’s Office to discuss a plan of action and a resolution in addressing the
school’s traffic problem on Braley Road; and further, discuss implementing a second entrance to the school
grounds off of Acushnet Avenue and the possibility of doing this with the City’s Department of Public
Infrastructure, this request is for the residents of the area, to ease the traffic flow and more importantly, the
safety of the children attending Pulaski School. This motion passed by a voice vote.

IN COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC SAFETY & NEIGHBORHOODS
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Councillor Brian K. Gomes, Chairman
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CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
CITY COUNCIL

March 14. 2019

WRITTEN MOTION

Requesting that the Committee on Public Safety and Neighborhoods, meet with concerned
parents lead by Lisa Tavares, the Pulaski School Principal Melissa Rego, Members of the School
Committee, Police Chief Joseph Cordeiro, DPI Commissioner Jamie Ponte and a Representative
from the Mayor’s Office to discuss a plan of action and a resolution in addressing the school’s traffic
problem on Braley Road; and further, discuss implementing a second entrance to the school grounds
off of Acushnet Avenue and the possibility of doing this with the City’s Department of Public
Infrastructure, this request is for the residents of the area, to ease the traffic flow and more

importantly, the safety of the children attending Pulaski School.

Brian K. Gomes, Councillor at Large

Brad:Markey, Councillor Ward One
Ian Abreu, Councillor at Large




